APPENDIX C

From: Pat Fudge

To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: My local shop

Date: 12 October 2022 10:27:00

I am sending this email concerning my local shop Danny mart Ludlow road paulsgrove it has come to my notice
that the police wish to revoke the alcohol licence 1 think this is very unfair he delivers a very good service to us
in the area he has rectified the problem with the CCTV it is only a little shop but it is a life saver to a lot of
people.

Yours sincerely
Mrs P A Fudge

Sent from my iPad
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